E. H. WELLS
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 2lst, 1934.

Mr. F. J. Vesely,
State 0il & Gas Inspector,
Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Vesely:

Enclosed is a copy of & letter from Mr.
Thomes V. PeW,. Vice-President of the General
Crude 0il Compeny, Houston, Texas, and notice
of Intention to Drill Well No. 1 as noted.

Please advise the General Crude 01l Company
to send all such notices direct to you in the
future.

Yours very E;uly,

Br. E. H. Vells
_ State Geologist.
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